

76 South Main St. Akron, Ohio 44308 216-384-5151

March 19, 1996

RECEIVED

MAR 2 1, 1996

DOCKETING DIVISION
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

Ms. Daisy Crockron Chief of Docketing The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 180 East Broad Street Columbus, OH 43266-0573

Re:

In Re Ohio Edison Company Approval to Transfer Assets

Case No. 96-18-EL-ATR

Dear Ms. Crockon:

Pursuant to the Commission's Order in Case No. 96-18-EL-ATR issued on March 7, 1996, enclosed please find for filing fourteen (14) copies of the notice letter which was previously sent to affected customers advising them of the upcoming transfer of their electric service to the City of Cuyahoga Falls, which we would appreciate your filing on our behalf.

Also enclosed is an additional copy to be time-stamped and returned to us for our records in the enclosed, self-addressed envelope.

Sincerely,

James W. Burk

ames W Burk

Attorney

sf

enclosures

22496



RECEIVED

MAR 21 1996

DOCKETING DIVISION
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

1910 West Market Street CSC Akron, OH 44313 December 8, 1995

Dear Electric Customer:

You may recall receiving a letter dated December 5, 1995, from the City of Cuyahoga Falls concerning the sale of certain Ohio Edison facilities in the former Northampton Township to Cuyahoga Falls.

Ohio Edison and Cuyahoga Falls are currently working together to complete this transfer with the least impact possible on affected customers. We anticipate the transfer to be completed during the first quarter of 1996.

After the transfer has been completed, the Cuyahoga Falls Municipal Electric Department will provide your electric service instead of Ohio Edison. As a result, you should direct any inquiries concerning your electric service or any outage reports to the Cuyahoga Falls Municipal Electric Department.

Thank you for the privilege of providing service to you over the years, and for your understanding during this transition. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please call Ohio Edison at 384-5087 or Cuyahoga Falls at 971-8060.

Sincerely,

Dennis M. Chack

Director of Marketing Services

mjl

cc: Robert L. Bye, Superintendent City of Cuyahoga Falls Municipal Electric Department